
Foreword
they are in trouble. But no one knows that 1
arn here but just you and me. I watched and
watched for you, and when you carne nobody
was looking and I slipped out and came right
in, and neyer knocked - nor nothin'."

1 assured my small guest that rnum was the
word, and that I should be delighted to, have
lier for a spectator whule I went on with the
process of making myseif look as niee as nature
would allow. But she wvas plainly disappointed
when she found that I was flot one bit quicker
about dressing than plenty of others, even
thougli she tried to speed me up a littie.

Soon the President came for me and took me
to the Municipal Hall, where the meeting was
to, be held.

I knew, just as soon as I went in, that it was
going to be a good meeting. There was a dis-
tinct air of preparedness about everything -
sorne one had scrubbed the lloor and put flags
on the wall and flowers if the windows; over in
the corner there was a long, narrow table piled
up with cups and saucers, wvith cake and sand-
wiches carefully covered frorn sight; but I knew
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